
Sweet  Chilli Chicken or
Sweet Chilli Quorn Pieces

(V) Loaded Noodles served
with Spring Roll.

Pasta of the Day topped
with Tomato Sauce &

Grated Cheese (V) or Pork
Meatballs.

Flaming Chicken Tenders
served with BBQ Sauce.

Chef's Pudding of the Day.

Chilli Con Carne or Spicy
Bean Con Carne (V) with
Mexican Rice and Crispy

Tortillas .

 Pasta of the Day
topped with

Pork Meatballs or
Tomato Sauce & Grated

Cheese (V).

Fast Track of the Day.

Chef's Pudding of the
Day.

Carly’s Spicy Chicken
Curry or Green Bean &
Potato Balti (V) served

with Rice and Naan
Bread.

 Pasta of the Day
topped with

Pork Meatballs or
Tomato Sauce &

Grated Cheese (V).

Fast Track of the Day.

Chef's Pudding of the
Day.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Dining Hall
Menu 

Chef's Special of the Day.

Pasta of the Day topped
with Tomato Sauce &
Grated Cheese (V) or
Topping of the Day. 

Flaming Chicken Tenders
served with

Sweet Chilli Sauce.

Chef's Pudding of the
Day.

Week 6
Any allergies or dietary requirements
please speak to a member of staff.

Chef's Special of the Day.

Pasta of the Day topped
with Tomato Sauce &
Grated Cheese (V) or
Topping of the Day. 

Flaming Chicken Tenders
served with

Sweet Chilli Sauce.

Chef's Pudding of the
Day.


